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March 9th, 2017 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
DRAYTON VALLEY- At a Special Meeting held today Town Council has voted to terminate the Automated Traffic 
Enforcement (ATE) program currently in place in the Town of Drayton Valley. 
 
Town Council has directed Administration to provide notice of termination to end the ATE program as soon as 
practicable and in no case later than April 30th, 2017 
 
For further information contact: 

 
Dwight Dibben 
Chief Administrative Officer 
780 514 2200 


